
 
   TWIZZLER:  January 14, 2020 

 

THIS SUNDAY (1/19) 
8:00am  SPRC Meeting 
9:00am  Worship Service 
10:00am Sunday School 
11:00am Worship Service 
5:00pm Youth Group w/ Dinner 
 

CONGREGATIONAL CONCERN 
The love and concern of the congregation is extended to the family of Wayne Ingle, who died on Sunday, January 
12, 2020. His memorial service will be held at 2:00 p.m. Saturday, January 18, 2020 in the Chapel of West Funeral 
Home, 17 Merrimon Ave., Weaverville. Reverends Linda Kelly and Deval Mason will officiate. Private burial will be 
in Ashelawn Gardens of Memory, Asheville. The family will greet friends following the service at the funeral home. 
Wayne’s obituary is available online: https://westfamilyfuneralservices.com/tribute/details/21843/Allen-

Ingle/obituary.html#tribute-start  

 
 

CHURCH SECURITY 
Thanks for helping WUMC be a safe place to worship. Part of that responsibility is helping with security of our 
buildings. The Fellowship Center doors need to be locked on both sides at the conclusion of each Sunday’s 
events including Sunday school, lunches, etc.  Thank you for your help checking the doors as you leave the building! 
 

UNITED METHODIST WOMEN 
All women are invited to join us at our monthly Circle meetings!  The Matilda Dryman Circle will meet at the 
Twisted Laurel this Sunday, Jan. 19th after the 11 o’clock worship service for lunch and planning for 2020. 
 

UNITED METHODIST MEN 
This Sunday, the Weaverville United Methodist Men will be taking orders for t-shirts and golf shirts displaying 
the WUMM logo.  Order forms will be available in Sunday’s bulletin.  Contact Mike DiLuigi at 
diluigim@bellsouth.net if you have questions. 

 

M&M LUNCHEON 
Our next “Mature & Methodist” luncheon will be this Thursday, Jan. 16th at noon. Join us in the Fellowship 
Center for a program that will be led by a representative of the Weaverville Police Department.  The topic is Scams 
that Target the Elderly.  Our meal will be soups, salads and rolls.  Please RSVP to Lorraine and let her know if you 
would like to bring a soup, salad, or rolls to share: raincip@charter.net or 828-707-2724. Come join us! 
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WUMC KIDS CORNER 
 Thank you to Billy and Phyllis Stowe for feeding youth hot dogs Sunday!  
 Any parents who missed the paperwork meeting on Sunday: please contact Emily so you can get the run 

down and fill out very important information for future youth events.  
 A special exciting announcement from our Nursery/Pre-k Sunday School group: due to our growing 

numbers, we will be moving Preschool/Kindergarten age Sunday School class across the hall from their current 
location into room 101 (Ms. Holly's Preschool room). This past Sunday we had 9 children in attendance for this 
class and it was a wonderful, energetic time! Jennifer Miller and the White family have volunteered to share 
teaching duties with this age class, which is also a huge ministry opportunity and we are grateful to have their 
willing hearts be a part of WUMC children's program. God is good! 

 WUMC’s Youth Group enjoyed an unseasonably warm day this weekend by playing soccer in the field next to 
the church: 

 
 

UMC IN THE NEWS 
The United Methodist Church has been in the news a great deal lately because of a potential split in the church. 
Here are some resources to help bring understanding to the issue: 
 recording of a panel discussion that occurred Monday, Jan. 13:  https://www.umnews.org/en/news/um-news-to-

interview-protocol-developers   
 list of FAQ’s regarding the potential split:  https://www.unitedmethodistbishops.org/newsdetail/frequently-asked-questions-

about-the-united-methodist-mediation-team-13133711 
 the full proposal which will be voted on in the General Assembly in May: 

https://www.unitedmethodistbishops.org/files/websites/www/pdfs/signed+umc+mediation+protocoal+statement+-2020.pdf 
 link to subscribe to an email newsletter from the UMC:  https://www.umnews.org/en/news/umnews-subscriptions 
 

PRAYER LIST 
These are the same names that are printed in the bulletin each Sunday. The list is reset at the beginning of each month. 
Don Mallicoat, Elaine Robinson, Jim & Lena Brooker, Patty Teiss, Debbie Fox, Robbie Bearlund, Bill Coxe, Cindy 
Mayo, Emma Hughey 
 

CLEAN UP TIME! 
We have two office chairs in the office next to Deval’s that need a home. Would you like one or both? Please come 
pick up if so!  We will donate what’s not taken by the end of January. Thanks!  
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These boxes full of children’s books have been sitting in one of the church offices for many months. If you know 
where they should go, would you please deliver them? We would love to have that space freed up again. Thank 
you! 

 
This ring was found in the chancel/choir area of the sanctuary several months ago. Please see the church office to 
claim. 



 
 
 

CHURCH HAPPENINGS 
Many thanks to Les Love for getting his hands dirty and doing his part to beautify the Fellowship Center property! 
He raked leaves, trimmed hedges, and blew off the parking lot. Things look much better now! 

 

AN EVENING OF MUSIC 
Janice Ballard & friends will perform on the organ, piano, and other instruments on Friday, Feb. 7th at 7:00pm. The 
concert will be at First Baptist Church and is sponsored by the Weaverville Music Study Club.  
 

SINGING VALENTINES 
The Land of Sky Chorus is continuing its annual tradition of delivering singing valentines! This year, they are 
making deliveries on either Thursday Feb. 13th or Friday Feb. 14th in Buncombe, Haywood, and Henderson 
counties. For more information and to place orders, call 866-290-7269 or visit their web site: 
http://www.ashevillebarbershop.com/singing-valentines 
 

Have a blessed week! 
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